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Dear ASD Families,

Given the continued community spread of COVID-19, the strain on hospital staffing, and challenges with
predictably staffing our buildings, ASD will continue online instruction through December 17.

The District continues its planning for a gradual, phased-in approach to starting in-person learning, as our
sights are set on getting kids back into school buildings just as soon as community conditions allow. | will
continue the twice-monthly updates to keep you informed of the planning progress.

We will, however, continue with our small-group, in-school tutoring sessions that have seen great success this
semester. Schools across the District have significantly expanded these offerings, and after the Thanksgiving
break, more than 50 elementary and secondary schools will either begin or continue in-person programs to
provide additional support for small groups of students who need it most. | encourage families to reach out to
their teacher or principal to learn what offerings may be available at their school.

As we continue with what has been a very unpredictable school year, it is my wish that families can celebrate
Thanksgiving in a meaningful way according to their own traditions. In the upcoming days, | encourage you to
reflect on what matters most for you and your family. Gatherings will likely be smaller this year, but | hope the
experiences will be no less enjoyable.

| want to close by sharing some insightful, if not timely, words from Oprah Winfrey, who | have always admired
for her lifelong commitment to improving people’s lives. Her words seem especially relevant this Thanksgiving
-- "Be thankful for what you have; you'll end up having more. If you concentrate on what you don’t have, you
will never, ever have enough.” Although we cannot be together in our schools right now, as your
superintendent, | am thankful for ASD’s students, families, and educators.

Have a safe and wonderful Thanksgiving!

Sincerely,

Deena M. Bishop, Ed.D.

Superintendent
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